
Once Upon a Time 

at 
John McMillan Preschool 

 

 
Fairy tales are an important part of childhood. They open up a world of fantasy, 

adventure, and magic to children. 

Fairy tales... 
•  Boost a child’s imagination! Anything is possible in a fairy tale, and children with vivid 

imaginations become creative thinkers and problem solvers. 

• Help children discover right from wrong! The characters in fairy tales are constantly 
faced with making choices – good choices are rewarded, and bad choices are not. 

• Are fun and entertaining! Fairy tales are perfect for dramatic play and puppet shows. 
 

Join us as we discover and explore some of our most beloved fairy tales! 
 

Children must be 3½ by September 30, 2021, to enroll.  
  

Wednesday Afternoons from 11:45-2:00 pm*   March 16-April 27, 2022 

*please send your child with a nut free lunch    (No class April 13th) 
   

 

______________________________________________  

 
Child’s name____________________________________ Date of birth___________  
  

E-mail address___________________________________  
  

 

Once Upon a Time    Wednesday PM Classes  6 sessions    March 16 – April 27     $125 

                                                                                                       (no class April 13th) 
 

Space is limited. Please return bottom half of this form with your payment (check or cash): 
_______ Full Payment:  $125 
_______ 2 Payments:  $62.50 due at time of registration and $62.50 due by April 6th 

 

 

          John McMillan Preschool 

         875 Clifton Road 

             Bethel Park, PA 15102 

                   412-833-4704 

         preschool@johnmcmillanpc.org 

 

 

http://www.wnsk.org/

